
From: Mozol, Robert  

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 6:21 PM 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 

Cc: Friedel, Thomas 
Subject: New Communication 

 

   "The residents of 1000, 1014, 1018, and 1024/1026 would like their sidewalks 
removed per policy." 
 
   Please send this to the Public Works Committee. 
 
   Tom, these are the places that don't want them, since they are not even built yet. It is 
part of the 3 Mile Rd project and the north side won't be worked on for a couple of 
months if I understand the timeline correctly. 
 
 
 
 

Robert Mozol 

Alderman 15th District 

730 Washington Av. 

Racine, WI 53402 

(262) 498-1541 

 


